
POINTE ENGINEERING PTY LTD
ABN 34 613 639 740
PO Box 4018, Moorland, 2443
pointeengineering.com

17 September 2024

Important Notice: Road Closure Notification

Subject: Road Closure on Mount Scanzi Road for Slope Stabilisation
Location: Mount Scanzi Road between Tallowa Dam Rd & Duffys Lane (GPS Coordinates: -34.77, 
150.47)
Dates: From 8th October 2024 to 24th October 2024
Times: 8:30 AM – 12:00 PM and 12:30 PM – 4:00 PM, Monday to Friday
Detour Route: Full road closure during work hours; one lane open with give way signs outside of 
working hours

Dear Residents and Business Owners,

We are writing to inform you that Mount Scanzi Road will be temporarily closed during 8:30 AM – 12:00 
PM and 12:30 PM – 4:00 PM, Monday to Friday from the 8th of October 2024 to 24th of October 2024 
due to slope remediation works at GPS Coordinates: -34.77, 150.47. Outside of these hours, one lane 
will remain open with give way signs in place to manage traffic flow.

We understand that this may cause inconvenive, and we appreciate your patience and understanding 
during this time. The work is essential to improve the safety and condition of the road and surrounding 
areas.

What you need to know:

• The road will be closed to all traffic during the specified work hours.
• Outside of these hours, one lane will remain open with give way signs to control the flow of 

vehicles.
• Residents will have limited access during work hours.
• Exceptions for road openings during work hours will only be made for Emergency Services.
• We advise allowing extra time for your travels and planning accordingly.

Contact Information:

If you have any concerns or require further information, please contact Shoalhaven Council at 1300 293 
111 or Site Contact Khalid at 0406 299 225. We will keep you updated on any changes to the schedule.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this time.

Yours faithfully,
POINTE ENGINEERING PTY LTD

Khalid Schellen


